[bookmark: _GoBack]To our CEAP Grade 12’s and families:
Although it is still early in the year, Graduation plans have started.  CEAP students are in a unique position of having some choice in how they participate in graduation.  Some important things to consider:
CERAMONY AND PROM:
1. CEAP, KSS and BSS are different schools.  CEAP students are invited to participate at the graduation ceremonies of KSS or BSS. 
1. Students must inform CEAP at 250-248-2969 or ceap@sd69.bc.ca if they are attending either of the ceremonies by March 15/23. 
1. You must be graduating in June of 2024 to participate in ceremonies. 
1. Prom is planned and organized by the Parent Graduation Committee of each school.  To attend, each school has an application form which can be picked up at either school in the office.  Students are responsible for their own fees. 
GRAD PHOTOS:
1. Life Touch will be providing service to CEAP in partnership with their contract with KSS. 
1. The number for students at CEAP to call and book their photo session is 1-888-676-1647.  Be sure to call to book soon! 
1. Grad photos will not be included in the other school’s year books or composites. 
1. Community events around grad photos are also handled by school parent run Graduation Committees and not by the school. 
This is an exciting event for graduates and their families. Please call us at the school if you have any questions!
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